MENTEE GUIDELINES FALL 2014

[bookmark: _GoBack]Being selected for mentorship is an exciting opportunity that is designed to progress your academic career in the scientific community. The goal of this program is to better prepare you to enter a research program at Liberty University. Just as your PI (Principle investigator) will have expectations for you when working in a lab so will your mentor and the mentorship committee have expectations for you to follow.

· Mentees are expected to respect and learn from there assigned mentor
· Mentees should meet with their mentor at least once a week, this does not have to be in lab though it can be.
· Mentees are required to attend a safety meeting organized by the mentorship committee before entering any research lab.
· Mentees are required to be in proper lab attire whenever entering a research lab (closed toed shoes, long pants)
· Mentees are required to meet with the mentor’s professor before entering their lab. This is a great opportunity to speak with the professor and gain insight on the type of work that their lab is doing, make a good impression you may want to work for this professor.
· Mentees are not to assist in any research without direct professor approval or supervision this is both to protect you and the research your mentor is doing.
If you have any questions or problems please email Joshua Herts for mentee problems Jherts@liberty.edu.
 

